
Church and John Streets Revitalisation 
Road closure notification 

The $8 million Church and John Streets Revitalisation is funded by the City of Salisbury with part funding 
from the Federal Government’s Local Roads and Community Infrastructure Program and will see the 
continued renewal of the City Centre, creating a sense of place which reflects Salisbury’s heart and identity. 

This project forms part of the City of Salisbury’s City Plan 2035, aligning with the Salisbury City Centre 
Renewal Strategy.  

Church Street closure  

To facilitate the construction of landscaping treatments Church Street will be closed between Park Terrace 
and Wiltshire Street, on Thursday 25 August, from 6am until 6pm, weather permitting.  

Detours will be in be place via Wiltshire Street and Park Terrace. Access to businesses will be maintained at 
all times. 

 

Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. For safety reasons, there 
may be some restrictions to pedestrian and cyclist access with signage in place to direct pedestrians and 
cyclists to alternative access and/or detours.  

Please take extra care when workers are on site and observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic 
controllers when travelling through the area. 

Further information 
To make an enquiry or to register to receive email updates as the project progresses, please contact us by: 

Emailing: stratdev@salisbury.sa.gov.au 
Calling: 1300 539 552 
Visit: www.salisbury.sa.gov.au/churchandjohnst 
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